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Dear Children, 

I am sorry that our school is closing for most of you today. This is to keep 

everyone safe and well. Most of you will be staying at home with your families 

but if your parents or carers do certain jobs you may be coming back in to 

school on some days so that they can continue going to work. 

You have all been given some ideas of work or activities to complete at home and 

we will be happy to hear about all the other things that you do as well. 

While you’re at home or in our care classes at school, please remember the 

Brunel rule: 

“Always be in the right place at the right time doing the right thing.” 

We know that you will behave and help out. It is a strange time for children and 

adults and we all need to look after each other, particularly at the beginning 

when we’re getting used to all the changes. 

Hopefully, if everyone follows the rules, we will be able to welcome you all back 

later in the year but in the meantime please keep in touch by email or letter and 

take care of yourselves. 

I will miss you all 

Best wishes 

Mrs Cooper 

 


